
July 6, 2010 
 
Hi everyone,  

Hope you’re having a great summer. We are staying busy and just 
wanted to catch you up on all that has been happening. We have just 
returned from taking a team to Guatemala about a week ago. The team 
was from West University Baptist Church in Houston Texas. We had a 
great experience as we were blessed to see over 800 Mayan Indians give 
their lives to Jesus.  

We will be returning back to Guatemala July 11-17 taking a team 
from Calvary Baptist from Eufaula, Alabama.  Then, on to Honduras in 
August and to Ecuador in September and lastly to Costa Rica in 
October. That will be the rest of the trips for 2010. If you think 
your church would be interested in a 2011 trip please contact us as we 
have been scheduling trips for 2011 for over two months.  

We had a very good fund raiser over the July 4th weekend with the 
mobile kitchen selling Boston Butts and Ribs. We are still a few 
thousand dollars away from what we need to pay for the next shipment 
of shoes that have already arrived.  We will be picking them up when 
we have the money to finish paying for them. Please continue to pray 
about this need.   

My back also continues to get stronger with less and less pain 
every day. Praise Him for that and thank you for your prayers during 
my recovery time. Lastly, please pray for Happy Feet Int. in your 
daily time with our Lord. Running a Christian Missions ministry comes 
with lots of challenges that require a lot of attention. There is a 
great deal of joy doing what I do, but there are always issues that 
Satan seems to use to stifle this wonderful work.  

   

Love you all in Him - Tell someone about Him today!  

   

Bill Conlee  

  


